Tina M. Bertrand
Woodbury County Treasurer
822 Douglas St Ste 102
Sioux City IA 51101
712-279-6495

May 9, 2023

Dear Board of Supervisors,

Hy-Vee is requesting a refund of $5358.00 of their payment from 3-23-23 of
$71,382.00. There was an Auditor correction done in April that lowered the
assessed values of their property. This also lowered the taxes that needed to be
paid. The correction resulted in an overpayment from the $71,382.00 payment.
They were given the choice to get it refunded or leave it as a credit for the 2022
assessment year. They decided to apply for the refund.

8947 35 156 022—Hy Vee (3301 Gordon Dr) $5358.00
Please approve this refund for them.

Thank you for your time,
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Janet L. Trimpe
Woodbury County Tax Deputy



